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The responsibilities of the SAS webmaster include updating website pages pertaining to SAS 
officer, ambassador, and delegate bios, award winners, and affiliate events, coordinating with our 
web developer when issues arise, and implementing new website features.  
 
In 2023, I incorporated three new features into the website: a member spotlight form, a paper 
spotlight form, and a member information form. The member information form is now part of the 
‘Join SAS’ procedure so we can learn more about our members. The form went live on June 11, 
2023 and has received 85 responses as of May 15, 2024. The results show that SAS members are 
geographically diverse, specialize in a range of subfields of archaeological science, and have a 
broad range of reasons for joining SAS. Areas for growth include outside Europe and North 
America and institutions outside of academia. The data from this effort are shown below: 
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